Firebird Ensemble <firebirdensemble@yahoo.com> Aug 28

To whom it may concern,

My husband and i would like to register our strong disapproval for the county flood control plan regarding
Hahamonga. Instead we believe that the slower, scaled back solution proposed by Pasadena would be far better
in terms of it's effectiveness, minimized disruption, destruction of the surrounds and native flora/fauna and
negative impact on a large community who makes use of the area for a variety of different activities.

We are extremely lucky to have access to such a spectacular area of natural land and highly value the treatment
of it and it's care and preservation. In Los Angeles access and use of land like this is rare which makes it all the
more important that greatest care be taken in resolving issues such as the sediment levels at the dam site.

Please register our strong disapproval for the County's plan.
With thanks,

Kate Vincent and Donald Crockett
3430 Chaney Trail, Altadena CA 91001



